
The School of Architecture, Planning & Landscape is offering two scholarships of 

£2,500, one for each stage of the Master of Architecture (5843F) programme. The 

Hilary Taylor Scholarship is for individuals who legally identify as female and are in 

need of financial assistance. Hilary believed no one should have to give up on their 

dreams of university study because of the financial cost. Hilary spent seven years 

learning her craft at Newcastle and was fiercely passionate about helping young 

females into the industry.

How to Apply

To be eligible for one of the scholarships, students should apply to study Master of 

Architecture (5843F) at Newcastle following the usual Postgraduate Admission 

process, or be a student progressing into their second year of the programme 

with us.

Students who meet this criteria should complete the attached application 
form and return it to jack.blenkinsopp@newcastle.ac.uk by midday Monday 
15th July 2024.

Planning & Landscape
School of Architecture

The Hilary Taylor Scholarship



Full Name

Student Number (if known)
Applications wil be viewed 
alongside the portfolio submitted as 
part of the programme application.

Can you please confirm you 
legally identify as female?

Financial need: Please detail 
how you plan to fund your 
studies. Please confirm that 
you have applied for all 
available student finance.
Continue on separate sheet if 
necessary

Why is architecture your 
chosen field of study? What do 
you enjoy most about studying 
architecture?

What do you see yourself 
doing ten years after 
graduation?

How did you hear about this 
scholarship?

The Hilary Taylor Scholarship
Application Form

Planning & Landscape
School of Architecture

Please return this form and any supporting material to jack.blenkinsopp@newcastle.ac.uk no 
later than midday Monday 15th July 2024.




